







LLLAC Rummage Sale 1/17-1/18

A huge thank you to everyone who dropped off items for the rummage sale. It was a huge success.



All People's Breakfast

Mich, Robert, and Ella Rose staffed a table in the community section to network and to raise visibility of the LLLAC in the social justice community.





P LEAVE A COMMENT

Beloved Pioneer in Gay **Sobriety Transitioned**



January 4, 2014, our beloved Gordon made his

transition.

iii JANUARY 10, 2015

LEAVE A COMMENT

January 2015 Newsletter



Serving the Sober Community since 1983

Member Benefits

Why should someone become a member of the LLLAC? This is a way to continuously practice the 12th step.

- 1. Opens doors to new service opportunities.
- 2. Ensures ongoing availability for those in need.
- 3. Allows all individuals daily access to a safe, alcohol, and drug free environment.
- 4. Gives members that "I am a part of" feeling.

Recent Happenings

The Ugly Sweater Fundraiser

Throughout the month of December, the LLLAC sparkled with glitter and Christmas light as the Ugly Sweater Fundraiser brought buyers from across the county. Santa's helper Rodney M. worked tirelessly collecting sweaters and gay dressings to then assemble gaudy and brightly trimmed sweaters for the masses. Fittingly, the joyful and successful fundraiser included an Ugly Sweater Party. An eclectic array of finger foods were served and drinks were available to purchase a the coffee bar. The free event included three games of SOBER, formally known as BINGO, an Ugly Sweater Contest, extraordinary company, and delightful prizes.

Farewell to Patrick

After 14 years of service at the LLLAC, Patrick L. retired and headed back home to Texas. He is recognized as a holiday event planner where he tirelessly shopped, cooked main dishes for potlucks, manged needed supplies, and organized volunteers. We thank him form his many years of dedicated service to the LLLAC Alano Club.

New Year's Eve Dance

The club was transformed into a festive, warm, and welcoming place to ring in 2015. Attendees were treated to the upbeat music of DJ Mateo, finger foods, dancing, and fellowship. Thanks to the fundraising committee headed by David P. and Rodney M., event planners Wayne B. and Richard R. and all who helped make this a safe and sober New Years for our community.

Rummage Sale Fundraiser

January 17 & 18 Saturday and Sunday at 7:00 AM at the LLLAC.

Weather permitting. Rain date the following weekend.

Please bring your gently used working items to the club. Larger items can be dropped off either the day of the sale.

Rummage Sale Fundraiser Jan. 17th & 18th 7:00am @ The LLLAC (WEATHER PERMITTING) PLEASE BEING UN YOUR GENTLY USED WORKING ITEMS. Clothing , Shoes, Books, Household, Games, toys, DVD's, CD's, Tools, Bikes, Antiques, Art, Collectibles, Sporting Goods, Purses, Dishes, Electronics, Plants, Ad Infinitum! Please bring the larger items on either day of the sale,

January Birthdays

Brian S., D.A., Dana Z., David H., David H., Douglas F., Eric S., Erwin G., Henry R., Jeff H., John B., Johnna H., Joni O., Patti B., Robert F., Thomas W.